
Families and Friends for Drug Law Reform (ACT) Inc
invites you to its

18th Annual
Remembrance 

Ceremony
‘for those who lose their life to illicit drugs’

Monday 21st  October, 2013
12.30pm – 1.30pm

at

Weston Park, Yarralumla, ACT 
to take place at the dedicated memorial 

located on the right of Weston Park Road 
opposite the Prescott Lane junction.

Speakers include:
• Senator Richard Di Natale, Australian Greens
• Suzanne McGhie, parent who has lost a child

Music by Strange Weather Choir

Refreshments will be served following the ceremony.

Reading of Names ………….
If you have a family member or friend who has lost their life to illicit drugs and 

would like them remembered by name at the ceremony please phone 
Marion on 6254 2961 or email: mcconnell@ffdlr.org.au  

Website:  www.ffdlr.org.au email:  mcconnell@ffdlr.org.au Twitter: @ffdlr

mailto:mcconnell@ffdlr.org.au
http://www.ffdlr.org.au/
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